
Important 
Club Seed Distribution 
Club dues must be paid by March 15, 2022 to receive the club seed distribution. Seeds will 

be 

distributed at the Spring Seminar at Chula Vista in Wisconsin Dells, WI. All other seeds will 

be mailed. 

If you are planning on donating seeds please contact Del at djthelumberman@gmail.com 

and let him 

know how many seeds you are sending. Del would like to know this information so that he 

can evenly 

distribute them. Please bring them to the Winter Meeting or you can mail seeds by March 1 

to: 

Del Faust 

W3745 Johnsburg Rd 

Fond du Lac, WI 

54937 

We would like to thank all the individuals who have chosen to donate seeds to our club. We 

recognize 

all the time and effort spent in getting the seeds individually packaged and ready to be 

shared with 

others. 

Thank you! 


